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This update follows the Prime Minister’s announcement of new national restrictions to 
combat the spread of the COVID-19 pandemic, effective from 5 November and expected to 
end on 2 December 2020.  

Hills Waste Solutions’ and Hills Municipal Collections’ priority is to keep our employees, 
customers and community safe by continuing to comply with Government guidance on the 
COVID-19 pandemic and how to limit its spread. We are continuously monitoring the impact 
that this is having on our business and are working hard to mitigate any potential service 
disruption so that we can continue to deliver essential services to both our commercial 
customers and the public. 

We are in dialogue with our commercial customers affected by the new restrictions to ensure 
that we continue to meet the changing needs of their businesses during this time.  

In line with Government guidance, we have made arrangements for employees to work from 
home where their role permits. Social distancing and Coronavirus transmission mitigation 
measures have been implemented across all our operations and will be kept under review to 
maintain our work places as COVID-19 secure.  

We continue to follow Government guidance to ensure that our business activities and work 
environments are as secure from the virus as possible, and we will keep our employees, 
customers and the public updated with any changes to our services. 

If you have any queries please contact us via email at info@hills-group.co.uk and in the 
meantime, continue to take care and keep safe. 

Ed Dodd 
Group director - Waste and Resource Management 


